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The Department of Public Works is the City’s third largest department and is responsible for the design, construction, renovation, operation, and/or maintenance of
public facilities and infrastructure including: municipal buildings, water treatment facilities, streets, bridges, sidewalks, street lights, and the urban forest.  To learn
more about the Department of Public Works, visit www.bpw.lacity.org
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BUREAU OF STREET SERVICES
To request services, please call 311 or visit us online at http://bss.lacity.org/request.html

Mayor Garcetti is Sworn in for a 2nd Term
On July 2nd, Mayor
Eric Garcetti was
sworn in for his 2nd
term by his mother
Sukey Garcetti on
the steps of City
Hall alongside First
Lady Amy Elaine Wakeland and their daughter
Maya. Thousands of Angelenos crowded Spring
Street to view the event and enjoy the evening’s
festivities. After being sworn in, the Mayor 
eloquently presented his vision to expand hope,
prosperity, and opportunity to every corner of
Los Angeles. The program ended with music
from various local bands celebrating L.A.

From the desk of
Nazario Sauceda, Director
Bureau of Street Services

STREET TALK

A Look Towards the 2017-18 Fiscal Year
The Bureau is excited for this upcoming fiscal year. It will be
marked with new projects and goals to better serve the residents
of Los Angeles. The successful Cool Pavement Pilot will continue
to be applied citywide, cooling L.A. one street at a time. Angelenos
will soon recognize Investigation and Enforcement Officers differ-
ently as they patrol L.A. in newly marked electric vehicles and uni-
forms. These improvements will help the Bureau in creating a
more eco-friendly workforce and a safer city for all.

Stephanie Clements Joins our Executive Team
It is with great pleasure that the
Bureau welcomes Stephanie
Clements into the position of  
Assistant Director for the Bureau
of Street Services. Stephanie is
bringing over 20 years of financial

and administrative leadership, experience, and
knowledge. For the last 5 years, she served as
the Chief Management Analyst for the Depart-
ment of Fire and Police Pensions where she 
developed and oversaw a $1.2 billion budget.
Her extensive management and leadership skills
will assist the Bureau in improving customer
service, performance efficiency, and workforce
development. The Bureau is proud  to have
Stephanie on board. 

Wrapping Up the 2016-17 Fiscal Year
The Bureau is proud to celebrate an-
other successful fiscal year! Amongst
our accomplishments, we can include
the construction of over 300,000 sq. ft.
of sidewalk. In terms of Urban Forestry,
we trimmed over 43,000 street trees
and removed 2,000 dead trees citywide. Successful design-build
projects throughout the year resulted in our Engineering Division
completing over $20 million worth of projects. In addition, the
Investigation and Enforcement Division successfully improved 
response time and completed over 90% of inspections within

three days for obstructions and illegal
dumping. This fiscal year was filled with
improved services, increased efficiency
and innovative new projects. 

As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon re-
quest, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal access to its programs, services and activities.
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